
To: Planning 
Subject: Zoning changes/Improvements 
 
Issue: public hearing on proposed changes to the Downtown Zoning Map and 
Zoning Ordinance to rezone parts of the East Huron Character Overlay District 
D1, as well as East Ann Street and North Fifth Avenue.  
Many have worked for years to get these changes approved. The community has 
worked consistently for improvements in zoning. Participation of the 
community is desired and valuable.  
I hope that the comments and input suggested for zoning changes by the 
Downtown and Near Downtown group will be accepted and implemented. 
Respectfully, 
 
Nancy Kaplan 
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